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We are working to get everything organzied for our 2023 regular season.  
Our producers are putting their schedules together and we will be sharing those  
dates with all of you as soon as we can.  The plan is to keep our formats, rules  
and requirements all the same as we did last season.  We will also be keeing the 
high point regular season awards in place.  Finals prizeline should also be continued  
as we’ve done in the past.  In getting ready for the next ropings, we don’t have a lot  
of news to report but we do want to let everyone know that we look forward to having 
another successful season with lots of good events lots of good fun times!  
 
 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 
 


